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COMMUNITY UPDATE - JUNE 2019

Night-works in pedestrian pathway from Wynyard Station to George Street,
starting Monday, June 17

Starting on Monday, June 17, night-works will be undertaken in the pedestrian pathway from the Wynyard
Station Concourse to George Street, to remove steel columns.

The pathway will remain open during the works, although barriers will be set up which will narrow the
pathway. The barriers will be established at 8.00pm each night and works will be completed by 5.00am
each morning.

It is expected that the works will take approximately two (2) weeks to complete.
Supervision will be in place to ensure the safety of members of the public.

The columns were installed to support the structure above until the concrete had reached sufficient
strength. This has now occurred so the columns can be removed to create a wider pedestrian walkway.

CONTACT US

For more information or to ask questions about the construction of Wynyard Place, please:
Call 1800 907 203 Email wynyardplace@multiplex.global  Visit buildingwynyardplace.com
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